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Dear Chair Lieber, Vice-Chair Knopp, and members of the committee, 

 

I urge you to support HB 4130. Evidence shows that the corporatization of healthcare 

leads to poorer care and higher costs for patients. Healthcare access and 

affordability is already a struggle for many Oregonians, and I am concerned that 

corporate interests prioritize investors over patient care. This bill is an important step 

towards safeguarding patient interests and protecting physician independence.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Richerson 

 


